North Little Rock City Beautiful Commission
P.O. Box 56757, North Little Rock, Arkansas 72119-5757

The North Little Rock City Beautiful Commission
will not meet on Monday, February 19 2018.
No applications have been received.

Next regular scheduled meeting is
Monday, March 19,2018 at 6:00 p.m.



